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December 9, 2022 

 

 

Deanne Kulke 

5 River Road #135 

Wilton, CT   06897 

 

Corrective Action Wetland Permit Application - Extension Granted 

860 Ridgefield Road, Wilton, CT  06897 

 

Dear Ms. Kulke, 

 

The Inland Wetlands Commission has granted another extension of the due date for your 

completed Corrective Action Wetlands Application to address unpermitted grading at 860 

Ridgefield Road in Wilton.  The due date is now May 1, 2023 for the mitigation planting plan to 

be fully installed. 

 

Failure to meet this deadline may result in fines and legal action. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call at 203-563-0180. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mike Conklin 

Director of Environmental Affairs 
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